
	

 
 

HealthEquity’s Ashley Dreier Honored By The Women 
Tech Council For Technology Leadership 

 

Draper, UT — November 1, 2017 — HealthEquity, Inc. (NASDAQ: HQY), a leading health 
savings account (HSA) provider, is pleased to announce that its Chief Information and 
Technology Officer (CTO), Ashley Dreier, received the Technology Leadership Award by the 
Women Tech Council (WTC), a national organization focused on the economic impact of 
women in driving high growth for the technology sector.  
 
WTC’s Women Tech awards recognizes women for their accomplishments in driving innovation, 
leading technology companies and building the technology economy. In the 10-year history of 
the program, 190 women in technology and 26 university students have been recognized. Their 
work has also inspired the future generation through the hundreds of high school and university 
students invited to attend the awards every year to see firsthand the opportunity and impact of 
being a woman in technology. 
 
“HealthEquity is honored to have Ashley leading our software development and technology 
teams,” said Jon Kessler, president and CEO of HealthEquity. “Ashley’s support and passion to 
bring more talent and diversity to the technology field has impacted more than HealthEquity’s 
development and growth, and will continue to positively affect the future generation of 
developers.”  
 
Ashley leads HealthEquity’s software development, technology infrastructure and information 
services teams and has more than 20 years of high-tech engineering experience. Ashley’s 
contributions to Utah’s technology community and her support building and attracting talented 
developers to Utah, garnered this honor from the Women Tech Council. 
 
Find out how you can join the HealthEquity team by visiting https://healthequity.com/careers/.  
 
About HealthEquity 

Founded in 2002, HealthEquity is the nation’s largest health savings account non-bank 
custodian. The company's innovative technology platform and tax-advantaged accounts help 
members build health savings, while controlling health care costs. HealthEquity services more 
than 2.9 million health savings accounts for 87 health plan partners and employees at more 
than 34,000 companies across the United States.  
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